August 30, 2013 6:00 p.m.

Present: Ron Lange, Sherry Wagoner, Sumer & Billy Reimold, Kevin Einhaus, Greg Davis, Laurie &
Jimmy Branham, Harold Blume, Alisha Cooper, Jerry Unruh, Leon Krous, John & Sharon Sackrider

Leveling of the Oxbow:

Jerry Unruh read over the bid from S&S mowing. For $250.00 they will level out all rough spots and
remove the concrete that is in different places in the oxbow. For $70.00 every 2 weeks during the
mowing season they will mow with the brush hog. They will mow from the hedge row on the West
side of the oxbow to the street on the East side. They will not mow the cat tails. All in attendance
walked the oxbow while Jerry showed us what was discussed between S&S and himself.

Jerry will notify the Ponton mowing company that we no longer need their service.

The trees that are in the oxbow, Jerry Unruh will get a bid from S&S to remove them. Sumer will
contact the Tillberg s to get their ok with removing the trees.

Ron Lange asked if we can if we can put in decorative/egg shaped rocks or pavers out in the entry way
to River Trail. Motion was made by Laurie that we see if we can change the entry way with
decorative/egg shaped rock or pavers, Ron/Greg 2nd the motion, all were in favor.

Someone from the Board will contact the City to clarify if we can change the entry way design and
who will need to mow Magnolia behind the houses.

Motion was made by Kevin to accept the S&S bid for the leveling and mowing, Sherry 2nd and all
were in favor.

Laurie adjourned the meeting at 6:33



